Southern Nuciear Operating Company
Post Office Box 1285

Bemingham, Alabama 35201
Telephone (205) 868-5131

S

Dave Morey Southern Nuclear Operating Company
:m ;:Om' the southern electric system

August 21, 1995

Docket Nos. 50-348
50-364

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C 20555

Comments on Proposed Generic Letter
“Testing of Safety-Related Logic Circuits”

(60 Federal Register 27141 dated May 22, 1995)
Dear Sir.
Southern Nuclear Operating Company (Southern Nuclear) has reviewed the proposed
generic letter “Testing of Safety-Related Logic Circuits,” published in the Federal Register

on May 22, 1995 In accordance with request for comments, Southern Nuclear is in total
agreement with the NEI comments which are to be provided to the NRC

Respectfully submitted,

v Iy

Dave Morey
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

R. D. Hill, Plant Manager

B. L. Siegel, Licensing Project Manager, NRR
U, §. Nuclear Regul T B

S. D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator
T. M. Ross, Senior Resident Inspector
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